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RE: Year 5/6 Girls Football Team 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has shown an interest in representing the school at a Girl’s Football Tournament 
in the New Year. This tournament is being held at Bird in Bush Primary School on Friday 26th 
January 2024 between 10:00-12:00.  

Due to the high level of interest in this, we will be holding some football sessions in the run 
up to the tournament. These sessions will run as part of an after school club activity 
between 3:15-4:15pm on the following dates: Tuesday 9th, 16th and 23rd January 2024 

Unfortunately, we are only allowed to take a maximum of 10 players to the tournament on 
the day. A decision will be made regarding those individuals who have been selected by the 
last session. Further information about the tournament will be provided nearer the time. 

We aim to continue the running of the football sessions following the tournament in 
preparation for future competitions that may become available during the rest of the 
academic year. It is hoped that every girl who attends these sessions will be given the 
opportunity to represent the school as part of the team. 

In the meantime, if your child wishes to participate in the above sessions, please could you 
complete the attached form and have it returned to the school office as soon as possible. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Ash (PE Coordinator) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I      (parent/carer) give 

permission for my child        to attend the 

Girl’s After School Football Sessions on Tuesday 9th, 16th and 23rd January 2024.  


